

THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PHILADELPHIA KCAPA HIGH SCHOOL

1901 N. FRONT STREET ~ PHILADELPHIA, PA 19122

www.philasd.org/kcapa



August 8, 2023

Dear Kensington CAPA Families/Staff/Students,

I am writing today to remind you about the importance of signing up for the <u>Parent Portal</u>. The Parent Portal is the best way to stay in the loop with District news and up-to-date on your child's academic progress. It's a one-stop shop where you can view your child's records and report cards and receive critical information.

Here at Kensington CAPA, we emphasize the partnership between parents and families. Partnership involves communication! Parent Portal also makes it easier for me to communicate important school news and announcements directly with you.

You can sign up for Parent Portal <u>here</u> or by visiting <u>www.philasd.org/pfportal</u>.

And remember, if you ever need to reach me, please call 215-400-7400 or email pmcdermott@philasd.org.

Sincerely,

Ms. Patricia McDermott
Patricia McDermott, M.Ed.
Principal
Kensington CAPA High School